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On December 4-6 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki travelled to Ohangwena Region with Ms. 

Ericah Shafudah, Deputy Country Representative of the United Nations World Food 

Programme (WFP) and paid a courtesy visit on December 4 to Hon. Sebastian Ndeitunga 

the Governor of Ohangwena Region. Ambassador Nishimaki informed Hon. Ndeitunga that 

the purpose of the visit to the region was to attend the launch event of the urgent 

food distribution program that the Government of Japan is implementing with WFP, and 

to visit retail shop and beneficiary household in the region where food distribution 

is taking place. Ms. Shafudah briefed Hon. Ndeitunga on the details of the food 

distribution and promised to provide efficient and effective assistance. Hon. 

Ndeitunga welcomed Ambassador Nishimaki and Ms. Shafuda to Ohangwena Region and 

emphasized that the regional government would do its part to ensure that the funds 

received from the Japanese Government would be put to good use. Ambassador Nishimaki, 

who is scheduled to return to Japan next month, gave his farewell address to Hon. 

Ndeitunga. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

（From Left）Ambassador Nishimaki, Ms. Shafudah, Hon. Ndeitunga 


